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Please extend a warm welcome to our five newest Everglades Region members: Megan Lisay, the 
Dining Room Manager at Estero CC; Nicholas von Hofen, the Director of Golf Grounds and 
Building Maintenance at Collier’s Reserve; Debra Tuaileva, Food and Beverage Manager at Kelly 
Greens Golf and CC; Craig Morton, Head Professional at The Colony Golf and CC and Katie 
Kleist, the Club House Manager at Bear’s Paw. 
 

The Everglades region was represented by 56 managers who attended the first summer conference 
at Marco Island Beach Resort and we had 39 managers from our region attended the second 
summer conference at PGA National. We are hoping to top those numbers for our last summer 
conference with a buy one get one free promotion for The Resort at Longboat Key Club! 
 
September is the month when we pass the baton to our next regional representative who will work 
with Mark Neneman. There are two outstanding candidates and you should have received an 
email ballot. Please be sure to cast your vote!  
 
Mark your calendars now for our annual Charity Classic Event to benefit the Golisano Children’s 
Hospital. This year the gala will be held on October 5 and the golf tournament will be on October 
6. The event is generously hosted by General Manager Dan Miles, CCM at the newly renovated 
Bonita Bay Club. 
 
In closing, I want to take a moment to thank Beth Meister, our Managing Director and her lovely 
assistant Cherie Kennen for all that they do for our region and our chapter. And lastly, it has been 
a pleasure to work with my Co-Director, Mark Neneman during the course of this past year. The 
Everglades region is in good hands!  
 


